Mesmerism The End Of The Enlightenment
Eventually, you will extremely discover a new experience and ability by spending more cash. still when? complete you acknowledge that you require to acquire those all needs afterward having significantly cash? Why dont you attempt to acquire
something basic in the beginning? Thats something that will guide you to comprehend even more on the subject of the globe, experience, some places, later history, amusement, and a lot more?
It is your utterly own epoch to law reviewing habit. in the course of guides you could enjoy now is Mesmerism The End Of The Enlightenment below.

Electromagnetism and the Metonymic Imagination Kieran M. Murphy 2020-03-24 How does the imagination work? How can it
lead to both reverie and scientific insight? In this book, Kieran M. Murphy sheds new light on these perennial questions
by showing how they have been closely tied to the history of electromagnetism. The discovery in 1820 of a mysterious
relationship between electricity and magnetism led not only to technological inventions—such as the dynamo and
telegraph, which ushered in the “electric age”—but also to a profound reconceptualization of nature and the role the
imagination plays in it. From the literary experiments of Edgar Allan Poe, Honoré de Balzac, Villiers de l’Isle-Adam,
and André Breton to the creative leaps of Michael Faraday and Albert Einstein, Murphy illuminates how electromagnetism
legitimized imaginative modes of reasoning based on a more acute sense of interconnection and a renewed interest in how
metonymic relations could reveal the order of things. Murphy organizes his study around real and imagined
electromagnetic devices, ranging from Faraday’s world-changing induction experiment to new types of chains and automata,
in order to demonstrate how they provided a material foundation for rethinking the nature of difference and relation in
physical and metaphysical explorations of the world, human relationships, language, and binaries such as life and death.
This overlooked exchange between science and literature brings a fresh perspective to the critical debates that shaped
the nineteenth century. Extensively researched and convincingly argued, this pathbreaking book addresses a significant
lacuna in modern literary criticism and deepens our understanding of both the history of literature and the history of
scientific thinking.
Romantic Psychoanalysis Joel Faflak 2009-01-08 How the Romantics invented psychoanalysis in advance of Freud.
Spiritualism, Mesmerism and the Occult, 1800–1920 Vol 2 Shane McCorristine 2021-12-17 This edition provides an insight
into the dark areas between Victorian science, medicine and religion. The rare reset source material in this collection
is organized thematically and spans the period from initial mesmeric experiments at the beginning of the nineteenth
century to the decline of the Society for Psychical Research in the 1920s.
Politics and the Occult Gary Lachman 2012-12-16 The gritty business of politics is not something we usually associate
with the occult. But esoteric beliefs have influenced the destiny of nations since the time of ancient Egypt and China,
when decisions of state were based on portents and astrology, to today, when presidents and prime ministers privately
consult self-proclaimed seers. Politics and the Occult offers a lively history of this enduring phenomenon. Author and
cultural pundit Gary Lachman provocativly questions whether the separation of church and state so dear to modern
political philosophy should be maintained. A few of his fascinating topics include the fate of the Knights Templar and
the medieval Gnostic Cathars, the occult roots of America and the French Revolution in Freemasonry, Gurdjieff and the
swastika, Soviet interest in UFOs, the CIA and LSD, the Age of Aquarius, the millenarian politics that inform the
struggle with Islamic terrorism, fundamentalism, and more.
The Literature of Catastrophe Carlos Fonseca 2020-05-14 This book investigates how nature and history intertwined during
the violent aftermath of the Latin American Wars of Independence. Synthesizing intellectual history and readings of
textual production, The Literature of Catastrophe reimagines the emergence of the modern Latin American nation-states
beyond the scope of the harmonious “foundational fictions” that marked the emergence of the nation as an organic
community. Through a study of philosophical, literary and artistic representations of three catastrophic figures –
earthquakes, volcanoes and epidemics – this book provides a critical model through which to refute these state-sponsored
“happy narratives,” proposing instead that the emergence of the modern state in Latin America was indeed a violent event
whose aftershocks are still felt today. Engaging a variety of sources and protagonists, from Simón Bolívar's manifestoes
to Cesar Aira's use of landscape in his novels, from the revolutionary role mosquitoes had within the Haitian Revolution
to the role AIDS played in the writing of Reinaldo Arenas' posthumous novel, Carlos Fonseca offers an original retelling
of this foundational moment, recounting how history has become a site where the modern division between nature and
culture collapses.
Exhibited by Candlelight 2022-05-20 Exhibited by Candlelight: Sources and Developments in the Gothic Tradition focuses
on a number of strands in the Gothic. The first is Gothic as a way of looking. Paintings used as reference points,
tableaux, or the Hammer Studios' visualizations of Dracula present ways of seeing which are suggestive and allow the
interplay of primarily sexual passions. Continuity with the past is a further strand which enables us to explore how the
sources of the Gothic are connected with the origin of existence and of history, both individual and general. Here, the
Gothic offers a voice for writers whose perceptions do not fit into those of the dominant group, which makes them
sensitive both to psychological and social gaps. This leads to an exploration of the very idea of sources and an attempt
to bridge the gaps, as can be observed in the variety of epithets used to clarify the ways that Gothic works, ranging
from heroic gothic to porno-gothic. This takes the reader to the main core of Gothic: a genre which is always ready to
admit new forms of the unreal to enter and change whatever has become mainstream literature, and a way of reading and a
mode profoundly affecting the reading experience. The Gothic mode cultivates its wicked ways in literature, working
through it as a leavening yeast.
Music as Medicine Peregrine Horden 2017-07-05 Music, whether performed or heard, has been seen as therapeutic in the
history of many cultures. How have its therapeutic properties been conceptualized and explained? Which cultures have
used music therapy? What were their aims and techniques, and how much continuity is there between ancient, medieval and
modern practice? These are the questions addressed by the essays in this volume. They focus on the place of music
therapy in European intellectual, medical and musical traditions, from their classical roots to the development of the
music therapy profession since the Second World War. Chapters covering the Judaic, Islamic, Indian and South-East Asian
traditions add global, comparative perspectives. Music as Medicine is the first book to establish the whole shape of the
history of music therapy in a systematic and scholarly way. It addresses the problem of defining what music therapy has
meant in different cultures and periods, and sets the agenda for future research in the subject. It will appeal to a
diverse readership of historians, musicologists, anthropologists, and practitioners.
Virtual Gender Mary Ann O'Farrell 1999 Explores notions of gender fantasy across time and culture, expanding the concept
of virtuality to include people and events in history
The Sciences in Enlightened Europe William Clark 1999-07 Radically reorienting our understanding of the Enlightenment,
this book explores the complex relations between "englightened" values and the making of scientific knowledge. Here
monsters and automata, barometers and botanical gardens, polite academics and boisterous clubs, plans for violent wars
and for universal peace, are all relocated in the landscape of enlightened Europe. The contributors show how changing
forms of discipline, machinery, and instrumentation affected the emergence of new kinds of knowledge; consider how
institutions of public rate taste and conversation helped provide a common frame for the study of human and nonhuman
natures; and explore the regional operations of scientific culture at the geographical fringes of Europe. Covering a
wide range of scientific disciplines, both in the principal European countries and in areas peripheral to Europe, the
book also includes ample illustrations and an extensive bibliography. Implicated in the rise of both fascism and liberal
secularism, the moral and political values that shaped the Enlightenment remain controversial today. Through careful
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scrutiny of how these values influenced and were influenced by the concrete practices of its sciences, this book gives
us an entirely new sense of the Enlightenment. -- from back cover.
The Literary Underground of the Old Regime Robert Darnton 1982 Examines the eighteenth-century French writers,
publishers, and booksellers, who avoided official censorship, influenced public opinion, and affected the development of
the French Revolution
Reader's Guide to the History of Science Arne Hessenbruch 2013-12-16 The Reader's Guide to the History of Science looks
at the literature of science in some 550 entries on individuals (Einstein), institutions and disciplines (Mathematics),
general themes (Romantic Science) and central concepts (Paradigm and Fact). The history of science is construed widely
to include the history of medicine and technology as is reflected in the range of disciplines from which the
international team of 200 contributors are drawn.
Credulity Emily Ogden 2018-03-30 From the 1830s to the Civil War, Americans could be found putting each other into
trances for fun and profit in parlors, on stage, and in medical consulting rooms. They were performing mesmerism.
Surprisingly central to literature and culture of the period, mesmerism embraced a variety of phenomena, including mind
control, spirit travel, and clairvoyance. Although it had been debunked by Benjamin Franklin in late eighteenth-century
France, the practice nonetheless enjoyed a decades-long resurgence in the United States. Emily Ogden here offers the
first comprehensive account of those boom years. Credulity tells the fascinating story of mesmerism’s spread from the
plantations of the French Antilles to the textile factory cities of 1830s New England. As it proliferated along the
Eastern seaboard, this occult movement attracted attention from Ralph Waldo Emerson’s circle and ignited the nineteenthcentury equivalent of flame wars in the major newspapers. But mesmerism was not simply the last gasp of magic in modern
times. Far from being magicians themselves, mesmerists claimed to provide the first rational means of manipulating the
credulous human tendencies that had underwritten past superstitions. Now, rather than propping up the powers of oracles
and false gods, these tendencies served modern ends such as labor supervision, education, and mediated communication.
Neither an atavistic throwback nor a radical alternative, mesmerism was part and parcel of the modern. Credulity offers
us a new way of understanding the place of enchantment in secularizing America.
Morbid Undercurrents Sean M. Quinlan 2021-09-15 In Morbid Undercurrents, Sean M. Quinlan follows how medical ideas,
stemming from the so-called birth of the clinic, zigzagged across the intellectual landscape of the French Revolution
and its aftermath. It was a remarkable "hotspot" in the historical timeline, when doctors and scientists pioneered a
staggering number of fields—from forensic investigation to evolutionary biology—and their innovations captivated the
public imagination. During the 1790s and beyond, medicine left the somber halls of universities, hospitals, and learned
societies and became profoundly politicized, inspiring a whole panoply of different—often bizarre and
shocking—subcultures. Quinlan reconstructs the ethos of the time and its labyrinthine underworld, traversing the
intersection between medicine and pornography in the works of the Marquis de Sade, efforts to create a "natural history
of women," the proliferation of sex manuals and books on family hygiene, anatomical projects to sculpt antique bodies,
the rage for physiognomic self-help books that taught readers to identify social and political "types" in postrevolutionary Paris, the use of physiological medicine as a literary genre, and the "mesmerist renaissance" with its
charged debates over animal magnetism and somnambulism. In creating this reconstruction, Quinlan argues that the place
and authority of medicine evolved, at least in part, out of an attempt to redress the acute sense of dislocation
produced by the Revolution. Morbid Undercurrents exposes how medicine then became a subversive, radical, and
ideologically charged force in French society.
Interpretation And Cultural History Joan H Pittock 1991-05-13
The Religion of Chiropractic Holly Folk 2017-03-13 Chiropractic is by far the most common form of alternative medicine
in the United States today, but its fascinating origins stretch back to the battles between science and religion in the
nineteenth century. At the center of the story are chiropractic's colorful founders, D. D. Palmer and his son, B. J.
Palmer, of Davenport, Iowa, where in 1897 they established the Palmer College of Chiropractic. Holly Folk shows how the
Palmers' system depicted chiropractic as a conduit for both material and spiritualized versions of a "vital principle,"
reflecting popular contemporary therapies and nineteenth-century metaphysical beliefs, including the idea that the spine
was home to occult forces. The creation of chiropractic, and other Progressive-era versions of alternative medicine,
happened at a time when the relationship between science and religion took on an urgent, increasingly competitive tinge.
Many remarkable people, including the Palmers, undertook highly personal reinterpretations of their physical and
spiritual worlds. In this context, Folk reframes alternative medicine and spirituality as a type of populist
intellectual culture in which ideologies about the body comprise a highly appealing form of cultural resistance.
Moderate and Radical Liberalism Nathaniel Wolloch 2022-01-31 A new reading of a crucial chapter in the history of social
and political thought – the transition from the late Enlightenment to early liberalism.
The Natural and the Human Stephen Gaukroger 2016-01-21 Stephen Gaukroger presents an original account of the development
of empirical science and the understanding of human behaviour from the mid-eighteenth century. Since the seventeenth
century, science in the west has undergone a unique form of cumulative development in which it has been consolidated
through integration into and shaping of a culture. But in the eighteenth century, science was cut loose from the
legitimating culture in which it had had a public rationale as a fruitful and worthwhile form of enquiry. What kept it
afloat between the middle of the eighteenth and the middle of the nineteenth centuries, when its legitimacy began to
hinge on an intimate link with technology? The answer lies in large part in an abrupt but fundamental shift in how the
tasks of scientific enquiry were conceived, from the natural realm to the human realm. At the core of this development
lies the naturalization of the human, that is, attempts to understand human behaviour and motivations no longer in
theological and metaphysical terms, but in empirical terms. One of the most striking feature of this development is the
variety of forms it took, and the book explores anthropological medicine, philosophical anthropology, the 'natural
history of man', and social arithmetic. Each of these disciplines re-formulated basic questions so that empirical
investigation could be drawn upon in answering them, but the empirical dimension was conceived very differently in each
case, with the result that the naturalization of the human took the form of competing, and in some respects mutually
exclusive, projects.
A Most Amazing Scene of Wonders James Delbourgo 2006-10-15 "The first book to situate early American experimental
science in the context of a transatlantic public sphere, A Most Amazing Scene of Wonders offers a view of the origins of
American science and the cultural meaning of the American Enlightenment."--BOOK JACKET.
Popular science and public opinion in eighteenth-century France Michael Lynn 2018-02-28 In this book, Michael R. Lynn
analyses the popularisation of science in Enlightenment France. He examines the content of popular science, the methods
of dissemination, the status of the popularisers and the audience, and the settings for dissemination and appropriation.
Lynn introduces individuals like Jean-Antoine Nollet, who made a career out of applying electric shocks to people, and
Perrin, who used his talented dog to lure customers to his physics show. He also examines scientifically oriented clubs
like Jean-François Pilâtre de Rozier’s Musée de Monsieur which provided locations for people interested in science.
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Phenomena such as divining rods, used to find water and ores as well as to solve crimes; and balloons, the most
spectacular of all types of popular science, demonstrate how people made use of their new knowledge. Lynn’s study
provides a clearer understanding of the role played by science in the Republic of Letters and the participation of the
general population in the formation of public opinion on scientific matters.
One Simple Idea Mitch Horowitz 2014-01-07 From the millions-strong audiences of Oprah and The Secret to the mass-media
ministries of evangelical figures like Joel Osteen and T. D. Jakes, to the motivational bestsellers and New Age seminars
to the twelve-step programs and support groups of the recovery movement and to the rise of positive psychology and
stress-reduction therapies, this idea--to think positively--is metaphysics morphed into mass belief. This is the
biography of that belief. No one has yet written a serious and broad-ranging treatment and history of the positivethinking movement. Until now. For all its influence across popular culture, religion, politics, and medicine, this
psycho-spiritual movement remains a maligned and misunderstood force in modern life. Its roots are unseen and its longrange impact is unacknowledged. It is often considered a cotton-candy theology for New Agers and self-help junkies. In
response, One Simple Idea corrects several historical misconceptions about the positive-thinking movement and introduces
us to a number of colorful and dramatic personalities, including Napoleon Hill and Norman Vincent Peale, whose books and
influence have touched the lives of tens of millions across the world.
The Dream of an Absolute Language Lynn R. Wilkinson 1996-07-03 Traces the reception of Swedenborg's doctrine of
"correspondences" in French literature and culture from the late 1700s to 1870.
The Business of Enlightenment Robert DARNTON 2009-06-30 A great book about an even greater book is a rare event in
publishing. Darnton's history of the Encyclopedie is such an occasion. The author explores some fascinating territory in
the French genre of histoire du livre, and at the same time he tracks the diffusion of Enlightenment ideas. He is
concerned with the form of the thought of the great philosophes as it materialized into books and with the way books
were made and distributed in the business of publishing. This is cultural history on a broad scale, a history of the
process of civilization. In tracing the publishing story of Diderot's Encyclopedie, Darnton uses new sources--the papers
of eighteenth-century publishers--that allow him to respond firmly to a set of problems long vexing historians. He shows
how the material basis of literature and the technology of its production affected the substance and diffusion of ideas.
He fully explores the workings of the literary market place, including the roles of publishers, book dealers, traveling
salesmen, and other intermediaries in cultural communication. How publishing functioned as a business, and how it fit
into the political as well as the economic systems of prerevolutionary Europe are set forth. The making of books touched
on this vast range of activities because books were products of artisanal labor, objects of economic exchange, vehicles
of ideas, and elements in political and religious conflict. The ways ideas traveled in early modern Europe, the level of
penetration of Enlightenment ideas in the society of the Old Regime, and the connections between the Enlightenment and
the French Revolution are brilliantly treated by Darnton. In doing so he unearths a double paradox. It was the upper
orders in society rather than the industrial bourgeoisie or the lower classes that first shook off archaic beliefs and
took up Enlightenment ideas. And the state, which initially had suppressed those ideas, ultimately came to favor them.
Yet at this high point in the diffusion and legitimation of the Enlightenment, the French Revolution erupted, destroying
the social and political order in which the Enlightenment had flourished. Never again will the contours of the
Enlightenment be drawn without reference to this work. Darnton has written an indispensable book for historians of
modern Europe.
Revolution, Romanticism, and the Afro-Creole Protest Tradition in Louisiana, 1718--1868 Caryn Cossé Bell 1997-02-01 With
the Federal occupation of New Orleans in 1862, Afro-Creole leaders in that city, along with their white allies, seized
upon the ideals of the American and French Revolutions and images of revolutionary events in the French Caribbean and
demanded Liberté, Egalité, Fraternité. Their republican idealism produced the postwar South's most progressive vision of
the future. Caryn Cossé Bell, in her impressive, sweeping study, traces the eighteenth-century origins of this AfroCreole political and intellectual heritage, its evolution in antebellum New Orleans, and its impact on the Civil War and
Reconstruction.
Laboratories of Faith John Warne Monroe 2018-07-05 At a fascinating moment in French intellectual history, an interest
in matters occult was not equivalent to a rejection of scientific thought; participants in séances and magic rituals
were seekers after experimental data as well as spiritual truth. A young astronomy student wrote of his quest: "I am not
in the presence or under the influence of any evil spirit: I study Spiritism as I study mathematics." He did not see
himself as an ecstatic visionary but rather as a sober observer. For him, the darkened room of occult practice was as
much laboratory as church. In an evocative history of alternative religious practices in France in the second half of
the nineteenth and beginning of the twentieth centuries, John Warne Monroe tells the interconnected stories of three
movements—Mesmerism, Spiritism, and Occultism. Adherents of these groups, Monroe reveals, attempted to "modernize" faith
by providing empirical support for metaphysical concepts. Instead of trusting theological speculation about the nature
of the soul, these believers attempted to gather tangible evidence through Mesmeric experiments, séances, and ceremonial
magic. While few French people were active Mesmerists, Spiritists, or Occultists, large segments of the educated general
public were familiar with these movements and often regarded them as fascinating expressions of the "modern condition,"
a notable contrast to the Catholicism and secular materialism that prevailed in their culture. Featuring eerie spirit
photographs, amusing Daumier lithographs, and a posthumous autograph from Voltaire, as well as extensive documentary
evidence, Laboratories of Faith gives readers a sense of what being in a séance or a secret-society ritual might
actually have felt like and why these feelings attracted participants. While they never achieved the transformation of
human consciousness for which they strove, these thinkers and believers nevertheless pioneered a way of "being
religious" that has become an enduring part of the Western cultural vocabulary.
New Romantic Cyborgs Mark Coeckelbergh 2017-02-24 An account of the complex relationship between technology and
romanticism that links nineteenth-century monsters, automata, and mesmerism with twenty-first-century technology's magic
devices and romantic cyborgs. Romanticism and technology are widely assumed to be opposed to each other.
Romanticism—understood as a reaction against rationalism and objectivity—is perhaps the last thing users and developers
of information and communication technology (ICT) think about when they engage with computer programs and electronic
devices. And yet, as Mark Coeckelbergh argues in this book, this way of thinking about technology is itself shaped by
romanticism and obscures a better and deeper understanding of our relationship to technology. Coeckelbergh describes the
complex relationship between technology and romanticism that links nineteenth-century monsters, automata, and mesmerism
with twenty-first-century technology's magic devices and romantic cyborgs. Coeckelbergh argues that current uses of ICT
can be interpreted as attempting a marriage of Enlightenment rationalism and romanticism. He describes the “romantic
dialectic,” when this new kind of material romanticism, particularly in the form of the cyborg as romantic figure, seems
to turn into its opposite. He shows that both material romanticism and the objections to it are still part of modern
thinking, and part of the romantic dialectic. Reflecting on what he calls “the end of the machine,” Coeckelbergh argues
that to achieve a more profound critique of contemporary technologies and culture, we need to explore not only different
ways of thinking but also different technologies—and that to accomplish the former we require the latter.
George Washington's False Teeth Robert Darnton 2003 A collection of articles concentrated on the Enlightenment in France
argues for a scaled-down interpretation of the significance of the movement.
Writing and Victorianism J.B. Bullen 2014-06-06 Writing and Victorianism asks the fundamental question 'what is
Victorianism?' and offers a number of answers taken from methods and approaches which have been developed over the last
ten years. This collection of essays, written by both new and established scholars from Britain and the U.S.A, develops
many of the themes of nineteenth-century studies which have lately come to the fore, touching upon issues such as drugs,
class, power and gender. Some essays reflect the interaction of word and image in the nineteenth-century, and the notion
of the city as spectacle; others look at Victorian science finding a connection between writing and the growth of
psychology and psychiatry on the one hand and with the power of scientific materialism on the other. As well as key
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figures such as Dickens, Tennyson and Wilde, a host of new names are introduced including working-class writers
attempting to define themselves and writers in the Periodical press who, once anonymous, exercised a great influence
over Victorian politics, taste, and social ideals. From these observations there emerges a need for self-definition in
Victorian writing. History, ancestry, and the past all play their part in figuring the present in the nineteenthcentury, and many of these studies foreground the problem of literary, social, and psychological identity.
Into Print George Charles Walton 2011 "A collection of essays examining how print culture shaped the legacy of the
Enlightenment. Explores the challenges, contradictions, and dilemmas modern European societies have encountered since
the eighteenth century in trying to define, spread, and realize Enlightenment ideas and values"--Provided by publisher.
The Western Esoteric Traditions Nicholas Goodrick-Clarke 2008-10-14 Western esotericism has now emerged as an academic
study in its own right, combining spirituality with an empirical observation of the natural world while also relating
the humanity to the universe through a harmonious celestial order. This introduction to the Western esoteric traditions
offers a concise overview of their historical development. Nicholas Goodrick-Clarke explores these traditions, from
their roots in Hermeticism, Neo-Platonism, and Gnosticism in the early Christian era up to their reverberations in
today's scientific paradigms. While the study of Western esotericism is usually confined to the history of ideas,
Goodrick-Clarke examines the phenomenon much more broadly. He demonstrates that, far from being a strictly intellectual
movement, the spread of esotericism owes a great deal to geopolitics and globalization. In Hellenistic culture, for
example, the empire of Alexander the Great, which stretched across Egypt and Western Asia to provinces in India,
facilitated a mixing of Eastern and Western cultures. As the Greeks absorbed ideas from Egypt, Babylon, Assyria, and
Persia, they gave rise to the first esoteric movements. From the late sixteenth to the eighteenth centuries, postReformation spirituality found expression in theosophy, Rosicrucianism and Freemasonry. Similarly, in the modern era,
dissatisfaction with the hegemony of science in Western culture and a lack of faith in traditional Christianity led
thinkers like Madame Blavatsky to look East for spiritual inspiration. Goodrick-Clarke further examines Modern esoteric
thought in the light of new scientific and medical paradigms along with the analytical psychology of Carl Gustav Jung.
This book traces the complete history of these movements and is the definitive account of Western esotericism.
The Enlightenment Dorinda Outram 2019-06-13 An engaging and accessible overview of the Enlightenment as a global
phenomenon, with updated material and additional online resources.
Haunting Modernity and the Gothic Presence in British Modernist Literature Daniel Darvay 2016-09-02 This book explores
the complex relationship between British modernism and the Gothic tradition over several centuries of modern literary
and cultural history. Illuminating the blind spots of Gothic criticism and expanding the range of cultural material that
falls under the banner of this tradition, Daniel Darvay focuses on how late nineteenth- and early twentieth-century
British writers transform the artifice of Gothic ruins into building blocks for a distinctively modernist architecture
of questions, concerns, images, and arguments. To make this argument, Darvay takes readers back to early exemplars of
the genre thematically rooted in the English Reformation, tracing it through significant Victorian transformations to
finally the modernist period. Through writers such as Oscar Wilde, Joseph Conrad, Virginia Woolf, E. M. Forster, and D.
H. Lawrence, this book ultimately expands the boundaries of the Gothic genre and provides a fresh, new approach to
better understanding the modernist movement.
Subversive Sublimities Eitel Friedrich Timm 1992 This anthology of critical essays pursues a field of scholarship that
has only recently caught fire: the dark side of the German Enlightenment. The most prominent of German enlightened poets
and thinkers - Goethe, Schiller, Lichtenberg, Tieck, among others - were conspicuously prone to the ideology of shamans,
occultists, and charlatans of modern science and psychology. And yet the studies published here for the first time argue
that the fascination with magic and the occult are not symptoms of a dying age but subversively productive elements, so
that the subversiveness of irrationalism may be said to have become a progressive rather than a reactionary force.
The Ashgate Research Companion to Nineteenth-Century Spiritualism and the Occult Tatiana Kontou 2016-03-23 Critical
attention to the Victorian supernatural has flourished over the last twenty-five years. Whether it is spiritualism or
Theosophy, mesmerism or the occult, the dozens of book-length studies and hundreds of articles that have appeared
recently reflect the avid scholarly discussion of Victorian mystical practices. Designed both for those new to the field
and for experts, this volume is organized into sections covering the relationship between Victorian spiritualism and
science, the occult and politics, and the culture of mystical practices. The Ashgate Research Companion to NineteenthCentury Spiritualism and the Occult brings together some of the most prominent scholars working in the field to
introduce current approaches to the study of nineteenth-century mysticism and to define new areas for research.
The Forbidden Best-sellers of Pre-revolutionary France Robert Darnton 1996 Exploring the cultural and political
significance of forbidden books in France, a historian considers the ideological origins of the Revolution and its
connections with the Enlightenment by examining what the French read in the eighteenth century--with substantial
excerpts included.
The Book in the Jewish World, 1700-1900 Zeev Gries 2007-05-31 Zeev Gries’s analysis of what books were being published
and where shows the importance of the printed book in disseminating religious and secular ideas, creating a new class of
Jewish intellectuals, and making knowledge of the world available to women. This unique perspective on Jewish
intellectual history in the eighteenth and nineteenth centuries through the history of book-publishing throws light on
many of the key Jewish cultural issues of the time.
The Cambridge History of Science: Volume 7, The Modern Social Sciences David C. Lindberg 2003-08-04 This volume provides
a history of the concepts, practices, institutions, and ideologies of social sciences (including behavioural and
economic sciences) since the eighteenth century. It offers original, synthetic accounts of the historical development of
social knowledge, including its philosophical assumptions, its social and intellectual organization, and its relations
to science, medicine, politics, bureaucracy, philosophy, religion, and the professions. Its forty-two chapters include
inquiries into the genres and traditions that formed social science, the careers of the main social disciplines
(psychology, economics, sociology, anthropology, political science, geography, history, and statistics), and
international essays on social science in Eastern Europe, Asia, Africa, and Latin America. It also includes essays that
examine the involvement of the social sciences in government, business, education, culture, and social policy. This is a
broad cultural history of social science, which analyzes from a variety of perspectives its participation in the making
of the modern world.
Enlightened Preaching Merethe Roos 2013-03-27 Analysing Balthasar Münter's texts from 1772-1793, this book sheds light
upon how a theological authorship may change according to different political conditions. The book is a contribution to
the understanding of theological development in protestant countries in late eighteenth century.
A World History of Christianity Adrian Hastings 2000-07-05 Christianity is the most global of religions. However, most
books on the subject fail to do justice to the history of Christianity outside Europe and North America. This prodigious
work provides the first genuinely global one-volume study of the rise, development, and impact of the Christian faith.
Written by an international team of specialists, this comprehensive volume covers the full breadth of Christian history
while also taking seriously the geographical diversity of the story: extensive chapters cover North America, Latin
America, Europe, Africa, India, China and its neighbors, and Australia and the Pacific. Though unified in scope, these
chapters each focus on what matters most in the specific time and place covered, ensuring that readers are introduced to
the major themes—social, theological, political, and cultural—that together constitute Christianity's role in world
history. Ideally suited for classroom study as well as for independent reading, A World History of Christianity will
serve as the definitive study of church history for the coming generation worldwide. Contributors: Mary B. Cunningham
Gillian Evans Robert E. Frykenberg Martin Goodman Adrian Hastings Mary Heimann David Hilliard Robert Bruce Mullin Andrew
Pettegree Gary Tiedemann Philip Walters Benedicta Ward Kevin Ward
English Literature, 1660-1800 Curt Arno Zimansky 2015-03-08 The Philological Quarterly's annual bibliographies of modern
studies in English neoclassical literature, published originally from 1961 to 1970, are reproduced in two volumes.
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Readers will find the same features that distinguished earlier compilations in the series: inclusive listing of
significant works published in each year (including sections on the historical and cultural background as well as
literature), authoritative reviews of important works, critical comments, and a full index that is in itself an
indispensable reference tool. Originally published in 1972. The Princeton Legacy Library uses the latest print-on-demand
technology to again make available previously out-of-print books from the distinguished backlist of Princeton University
Press. These editions preserve the original texts of these important books while presenting them in durable paperback
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and hardcover editions. The goal of the Princeton Legacy Library is to vastly increase access to the rich scholarly
heritage found in the thousands of books published by Princeton University Press since its founding in 1905.
Mesmerism and the End of the Enlightenment in France Robert Darnton 1968 Early in 1788, Franz Anton Mesmer arrived in
Paris and began to promulgate an exotic theory of healing that almost immediately seized the imagination of the general
populace. Robert Darnton's lively study provides a useful contribution to the study of popular culture and the manner in
which ideas are diffused down through various social levels.
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